Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
Thank you to everyone who sent in Christmas gifts to staff. It is not necessary but very much appreciated!
We have had a busy first term this academic year and we hope you have enjoyed seeing our first edition of A Term in Pictures, sent out earlier today.
We wish you all a Happy and Peaceful Christmas and look forward to seeing you in 2025!
Please see below for some reminders for the first week of next term:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Monday 6th January
	First day of the school term

	 
	Thursday 9th January
	Start of term Mass 09:30 – parents welcome please confirm attendance via ParentMail events 

	 
	 
	 

	Year 5
	Tuesday 7th January
	Year 5 swimming


Please see below for the Wednesday word:
Christmas Holiday Special - Magazine - Page 1
Kind regards
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